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Wednesday, 28 September 2011

2011 Antarctic Expedition Season – Invitation

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE COMMISSION AND THE SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE

The City of Hobart will be holding a reception to mark the commencement of the 
2011 Antarctic Expedition Season on Friday, 21 October 2011. An invitation is 
extended to all CCAMLR delegates, including participants in the meeting of the 
Working Group on Fish Stock Assessment and associated meetings, who may 
already be in Hobart for CCAMLR’s annual meetings.

A copy of the invitation is attached.

Would you please advise Maree Cowen if you intend to attend (
Maree_Cowen@ccamlr.org).

Andrew Wright
Executive Secretary

Telephone: +61 3 6210 1111
Fax: +61 3 6224 8744
Email: ccamlr@ccamlr.org
Web: ccamlr.org

PO Box 213, North Hobart, Tasmania 7002 Australia
181 Macquarie Street, Hobart, Tasmania 7000 Australia
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COMMISSION FOR THE CONSERVATION OF  
ANTARCTIC MARINE LIVING RESOURCES  
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The City of Hobart will be holding a reception to mark the commencement of the 2011 
Antarctic Expedition Season on Friday, 21 October 2011.  An invitation is extended to all 
CCAMLR delegates, including participants in the meeting of the Working Group on Fish 
Stock Assessment and associated meetings, who may already be in Hobart for CCAMLR’s 
annual meetings.   
 
A copy of the invitation is attached. 
 
Would you please advise Maree Cowen if you intend to attend (Maree_Cowen@ccamlr.org). 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Wright 
Executive Secretary 
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mailto:Maree_Cowen@ccamlr.org


Dress:  Lounge Suit/Day Dress 

 

The Hobart City Council 
invites 

CCAMLR Members 

to attend an 

Antarctic Season Reception 

to be held at the Town Hall, Macquarie Street, Hobart 

on Friday 21 October 2011 from 6.00pm – 7.30pm 

RSVP to Cheryl Ashcroft by Friday 7 October 2  
Ph: 6238 2705 or Email ashcroftc@hobartcity.com.au 


